MEMORANDUM   

DATE:		November 25, 2014

TO:		Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants; Docket Id: OAR–2013-0602

FROM:	John Bradfield, EPA - OAQPS

SUBJECT:	September 16, 2014 Meeting between Joe Goffman, EPA and Santee Cooper Regarding Proposed Clean Power Plan for Existing Power Plants 


SUMMARY
On September 16, 2014, Joe Goffman met with Santee Cooper to discuss issues concerning the proposed Clean Power Plan for existing power plants and nuclear power facilities that are under construction.

Attendees
Pamela Williams, Senior Vice President of Corporate Services, Santee Cooper
Elizabeth Warner, Vice President of Legal Services, Santee Cooper
Stephen Fotis, Counsel, Van Ness Feldman LLP
Janet Anderson, Counsel, Van Ness Feldman LLP
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